
Individual Language Learner Plan (ILLP) Training 
Wednesday, August 19 – In Person at EVIT 

 

The ILLP training will be offered in person on Wednesday, August 19 in the Auditorium of the East Valley 
Institute of Technology (EVIT) from 10:00AM-12:00PM.  EVIT is located at 1601 West Main Street, 
Mesa, Arizona.  Please note that both this training and the August 18 webinar will cover the same 
material. 

As English language learners become proficient and are reclassified, there will be fewer of them to be 
instructed in English Language Development (ELD) in an SEI classroom.  

The method of delivery of this ELD instruction for those ELLs in the mainstream classroom will be 
through the use of an ILLP, or Individual Language Learner Plan.  

Guidance will be given on the preparation and the implementation of the ILLP for English language 
learners in the mainstream classroom.  Attachment A, enriched with sample activities in the content 
areas of math, science and social studies, will be discussed.  These samples will address the elementary, 
middle, and high school levels. 

Prior to the training, please plan to download and review the ILLP documents  located under  the 
heading 'Structured English Immersion Program Models'  at the OELAS website, 
http://www.ade.az.gov/oelas. 

Please be aware that a webinar will also be offered at 2:00PM on Tuesday, August 18 for those who 
choose not to attend in person on August 19.  See the OELAS website for more detailed information on 
how to register for this event. 

You may register directly for this training at 
https://www.ade.az.gov/onlineregistration/Register.asp?ID=7383 or through the OELAS website. 

Please contact Pat Scott @ Pat.Scott@azed.gov with any questions. 
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